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November 7, 2014 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
Establishing appropriate policies/procedures in schools for students with medical conditions 
such as epilepsy is critical to ensure student health, safety and successful participation in 
learning.   
 
The Ontario Physical and Health Education Association (Ophea), in cooperation with the 
Government of Ontario, is seeking to understand how you as a parent/guardian and your child 
with a medical condition are being supported. We are also interested in your perspective on 
possible strengths and opportunities to improve how school’s can support the management and 
response to these conditions for your child.  
 
Participating in this survey is completely voluntary. Your answers are grouped with answers 
provided by other participants. Your participation is anonymous. Your answers and whether or 
not you choose to participate in the survey will not affect you.  
 
If you would like to participate in this survey, please click on the following link: 
fluidsurveys.com/s/medical-conditions-survey-parent/ 
  
If you have any technical questions about the survey, please email our survey administration 
partner at sfarid@intel-icon.com, or, please call and leave a confidential message at: (905) 409–
1164.  
 
Thank you very much for your participation in this important survey. 
 

 
 
Chris Markham 
Executive Director and C.E.O. 
Ophea 
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